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General Comment
This is an OUTRAGEOUS attempt to put us all in danger! Ramp it up and jeopardize us, and the environment 
we depend on, even more than you have!

We can do the right thing with radioactive waste-STOP MAKING IT FOREVER! and employ the best 
practices for managing what we have created that will last longer than we need it. 

If COVID-19 doesn't wipe us out, you will! How desperate are you to propose this concept now?

CLEAN UP YOUR ACT! You've cost our nation way too much!
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